
August 27, 2021 
 
Dear T/E Families,  
 
As part of the District’s Health & Safety Plan for the 2021-2022 school year, we are offering voluntary, 
regular COVID-19 antigen testing for unvaccinated students attending school in-person. Through our 
partnership with CHOP and the Chester County Health Department (CCHD) we are able to offer this 
assurance testing at no cost to you or your student. This assurance testing is strictly voluntary. More 
information about the tests is available on the CCHD website.  
 
After reviewing the CCHD information, if you wish to have your child participate in regular antigen 
testing, please complete the online survey at this link.   
 
The survey will be open through Friday, September 10, 2021. Once we know the number of students 
participating in the antigen testing, we will develop a plan and contact you with details specific to your 
child. If you have any questions regarding antigen testing, please contact me at GroppeC@tesd.net. 
 
I would also like to share some frequently asked questions and answers about the District’s COVID-19 
response for the 2021-2022 school year. This document is also available in the COVID-19 Resources 
section of the TESD website. We hope you find the information in these FAQs helpful. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Chris Groppe 
TESD Director of Safety and Student Services/TESD Pandemic Coordinator 
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